
 

                       
 

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED 

 
BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL - CHILDREN, YOUNG 
PEOPLE AND FAMILIES 

Langley School 
 
 

Trinity Road, Sutton Coldfield 
West Midlands, B75 6TJ 
www.langley.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: 
Jeanette Ashwin B.Sc., P.G.C.E. 
 
Tel No:   0121 675 2929 
Fax No:  0121 464 2180 
e-mail:  enquiry@langley.bham.sch.uk 

               
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: RSHE Curriculum Consultation  
 
As a part of your child’s education at Langley School, we promote personal wellbeing and 
development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) 
education programme. PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives children the 
knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and 
meet their full potential.  
 
I am writing to let you know, on the week commencing Monday 27th June, your child’s class will 
be taking part in lessons which will focus on the relationships and sex education (RSE) aspect of 
this programme.  
 
Lessons your KS1 children will access will include: 
 

Subject Area Topic 
My Body Name body parts  

Keeping Clean  
Keeping Safe  Out and about  

People who can help me 
Friendships and 
feelings  

Different emotions 
What to do if we feel sad  

Relationships  Different families  
Gender 
stereotypes/ 
Celebrating 
difference  

Similar and different  
Toys  
Different bodies  

  
 
PSHE education is taught throughout the school in every year group. Please visit the school’s 
website: www.langley.bham.sch.uk for more details about our PSHE curriculum. All PSHE 
teaching will take place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our school ethos.  
 
We would like to invite you to attend an online parent information meeting on Tuesday 21st June 
at 10am-10.45am or 16:30pm-17:15pm to find out more about what your child will learn, view the 
materials and resources being used in lessons and discover how you can best support your child 
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to discuss these topics at home. Please follow the link below to book a place for the online 
meeting:  
 

https://calendly.com/d/dvd-wdd-4hv/sre-consultation  
 
 
As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents. If you would 
like to find out more or you have any questions, we would urge you to attend the information 
meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Stephanie Parkes  


